
Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that you are well and have had a good
week, it has been lovely to see you all back after
half term.

Thankyou to those who attended Parents
evening this week, it was lovely to see so many
of you. We will be re-arranging a date for RG, 3A
and 5S soon.

Next week, we will be celebrating World Book
Day across the school. I am really looking
forward to seeing the decorated plates and the
photographs of the children reading in unusual
places! Don't forget we are dressing up on Friday
but do not think that you need to buy a new outfit
- there are plenty of characters to choose from
that involves clothes you will already have at
home or you can choose to wear your pyjamas
for the day!

Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross
Headteacher
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